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Dear Neighbors, 
 
This notice is being sent as a courtesy to update you that National Grid continues to progress on 
efforts to rebuild the substation located at 83 Boulevard Street, Lowell, Massachusetts. As you know 
we have been working to upgrade and install new equipment at the site in an effort to provide safe, 
reliable electricity for the region.  
 
As a next step, on Thursday, February 8th and Friday, February 9th there will be several 
deliveries of large electrical equipment to the site.  
 

▪ Where We Will Be Working: The deliveries will access the construction site by traveling the 
length of Boulevard Street from Varnum Avenue to the construction site at 83 Boulevard 
Street. The deliveries will require oversized load trucks with support vehicles and a police 
escort. There will also be a crane needed onsite to unload the equipment.  
 

▪ Anticipated Delivery Time and Impacts: Several large 
deliveries will be staged at a nearby parking lot location 
and dispatched to the site and unloaded one at a time. 
We are working with our vendor to avoid or minimize 
impacting school bus pick-up and morning/evening 
commutes. Access to and from private property and 
driveways will be maintained during the delivery, but 
vehicles traveling up or down Boulevard Street during 
this time may have to safely pull off to the side of the 
road or into a driveway if they encounter a police detail or 
escort vehicle.  Please do not park your vehicle on the 
roadway during daytime hours on Thursday and Friday 
(February 8th and February 9th). 

 
We thank you for your patience and understanding. If you have 
any questions, coordination needs, or would like more 
information please contact Matt Watkins at 617-571-4582.  We 
will continue to keep you informed as the project progresses.  
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